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Project website: http://palmettocommerceinterchange.com   

Interstate 26 Lane Closures Scheduled for Palmetto Commerce Interchange 
Project  
 
Charleston County Government announces the temporary closing of the left lane on I-26 eastbound from 7:00 a.m. to 
noon on Sunday, December 10 for survey work. The westbound left lane will be closed December 17 from 7:00 a.m. to 
noon to complete the survey work. The project work zone extends from mile marker 204 to mile marker 209. 

The Palmetto Commerce Interchange Project will include:  
 A new interchange on I-26 between US 78 (University Boulevard) and Ashley Phosphate Road. 
 A new westerly connection to Palmetto Commerce Parkway, Weber Boulevard and Northside Drive.  
 Access for future development on approximately 1,000 acres of adjacent property.  
 A safer direct route for workers traveling to facilities in and nearby Palmetto Commerce Park. 

 
Construction is scheduled to begin in September 2020 and to be completed in 2023.  
 
Visit the official website at http://roads.charlestoncounty.org for public meeting notices and up-to-date news and 
information about all Charleston County Transportation Sales Tax road projects. Anyone with questions about the project 
can call Charleston County’s Transportation Development Department at (843) 202-6140. 

For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

 Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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